
 

   

 
 
 
 

 
 

TO:  Lycoming Law Association/Attn:  Michele Frey 
 
FROM: Michael H. Collins, Esquire – Chair of the Fee Dispute Committee 
 
DATE:  January 2, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Fee Dispute Committee Report for 2019 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 There were two (2) fee dispute complaints submitted to  the Lycoming Law Association 
in 2019 which I handled. 
 
 The first fee dispute complaint was forwarded to my office on March 26, 2019.  The 
attorney involved would not agree to arbitration or mediation of the dispute and the complainant 
was advised that he would have to pursue other options and the case was closed. 
 
 The second fee dispute complaint was forwarded to my office on May 23, 2019.  The 
complaint involved two attorneys both of  which would not agree to arbitration or mediation of 
the dispute and the complainant was advised that he would have to pursue other options and the 
case was closed. 
 
 

  

   

  

 

 


